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June 29, 2023 

To All Respondents: 

After reviewing all submitted #2324-004 RFP's, the Natomas Nutrition Services Department is 
recommending that the bid be awarded to Spork Food Hub. This recommendation is tentatively 
scheduled to be taken to the Natomas Unified School District Board for approval on July 26, 2023. We are 
recommending award to the best value respondent based on the following tabulation: 

Available Pacific Rim Spork 
Price 10 10 8 
Traceability "10 8 10 
Delivery Specifications 10 10 10 
Local Geographic 
Preference 10 9 10 
Food and Nutrition 
Education 10 8 10 
Vendor Consultantation 10 10 10 
Products delivered 
w ithin 120 hours of 
harvest 10 0 10 
Diversified Production 10 10 10 
Multiple Site Oeli•1ery 10 10 10 
Harvest of the Month 10 10 10 
TOTAL 100 85 98 

Ifyou have any questions, concerns or protests regarding the recommendation you must notify 
me within three days ofreceiving this letter. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Natomas Unified School District. 

Respectfully, 

Jennifer Orosco 
Director ofNutrition Services & Warehousing 
Natomas Unified School District 
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